tg King County

KING STREET

Department of Natural Resources and Parks ODOR CONTROL PROJECT

Wastewater Treatment Division Spring 2008

King Street Odor Control Project Update - May 28, 2008

King County's contractor will fence off the construction zone between King Street
Station - Amtrak and the Weller Street Bridge today, Wednesday, May 28. To
protect public safety, pedestrian access to King Street Station through the
construction zone is prohibited for the duration of the project.

Commuters and pedestrians on South King Street should use the pedestrian
bypass through the northeast corner of North Qwest Field Parking Lot to the
Weller Street Bridge and then take the bridge's elevator or stairs to board trains
at King Street Station. The bypass will remain open throughout the project.
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King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction. The
project team will work with community members to minimize disruptions to the
daily lives of those living and working near the project site. For more information
please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305 or visit the project web
page: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/OdorControl/KingSt.

Please share this update with anyone you believe will be interested in learning
more about the project.

Thank you for your patience and accommodation during construction.

QUESTIONS? Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-9305



